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Kindergarten News by Mrs. Layman

This week I am testing each student on their
letter naming and sounds.  This will be report-
ed to you for mid-terms and also again in re-
port cards.  The class also played an alphabet
game called, I HAVE...WHO HAS that allows
for everyone to have a letter card and listen
for their letter to be called.  We will try to com-
plete the game quicker every time we play it!

What Are We Learning in Language Arts?

Kindergarten Class 2016-2017

This week the class practiced writing their
numbers in shaving cream!!!  They loved it!
They also played a counting game that in-
volved every student.  They lined up in a circle
and each student counted in a sequence to a
given number.

What Are We Learning in Math?

Grandparents Day is
planned for September
9.  Please make sure
your reservation is
turned in.

No school on Monday,
September 5 in obser-
vation of Labor Day!

Extra News

Here is Cole smiling as he puts a
band aid on his Humpty Dumpty
craft!

What Are We Learning in Religion?

The kids have been discussing ways to take care
of God’s Creations.  Recycling, using less plastic
bottles, and carpooling were some of the ideas the
kids came up with!


